EFC Interactive Learning Webinars for Colposcopists

During the last year, our lifestyle and daily habits have changed a lot. However, COVID has not abolished other significant medical conditions, including cervical cancer.

On-going education is still a cornerstone of safe and evidence-based patient care. Due to the COVID situation, we have gained new experience in the organization of educational events.

Currently, we face difficulties to arrange a face-to-face conference, but EFC has ambitions to start regular, interactive educational webinars, which could attract any medical person who is involved and is interested in the diagnosis and treatment of genital precancerous diseases.

Dear colleagues, you are welcome to participate and join our interactive educational events!



Jana Žodžika,
Chair of Education Committe,
European Federation for Colposcopy